Laney, Megan

From: HUU CEQA@CALFIRE <HUUCEQA@fire.ca.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2017 11:59 AM

To: Planning Clerk

Subject: FW: APN# 211-151-017 Happy Dreams Farm, MBC
Chris Ramey

Battalion Chief, Fire Planning

CAL FIRE

Humboldt-Del Norte Unit
C: 707-599-6442
Duty Days: Tues-Fri

From: Titus, Lucas@CALFIRE

Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2017 9:30 AM

To: HUU CEQA@CALFIRE <HUUCEQA@fire.ca.gov>
Subject: APN# 211-151-017 Happy Dreams Farm, MBC

It may be necessary for a CALFIRE harvest permit to be obtained prior to expanding this cultivation and new development sites. A Registered
Professional Forester may be required to advise the landowner of necessary permits from CALFIRE. Previous land use activities may have resulted in
harvest without an permit and harvesting without a plan or a license. More information is required for a proper evaluation.

Lucas Titus

Forester I, Bridgeville Resource Management
Department of Forestry and Fire Protection
CAL FIRE

Humboldt-Del Norte Unit

Office (707)777-1720

Cellular (707)599-6893

Every Californian should conserve water. Find out how at:



